
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Please take notice that the Fairmont City Council will hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, April 10, 2025 
at 3:00 pm in the Council Chambers, located at 100 Downtown Plaza, Fairmont, MN. Council will hear 
from Investigator Hiller on the findings of the investigation on the consideration of undue influence 
allegations on a City Administrator by two councilmembers, individuals subject to City Council’s 
Authority under Minnesota Statutes, section 13D.05, subdivision 2(b). 
 
The press is hereby notified. 
 
Betsy Steuber 
City Clerk 
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